
The Committee of the Swiss Branch
of The Royal Air Forces Association
are saddened by the death of our faithful
and popular Committee member

Margaret EL TAJI
Margaret’s warm personality, confidence

and competence will be sorely missed by all
who knew her.

We offer our condolences to her family
in their grief.


